
Health Benefits Update from Human Resources

Thank you to all employees who were able to join the Zoom meeting last week with

President Mooney. If you were unable to do so, a memo was also emailed out to all faculty

and staff. As part of our commitment to provide more regular communication around your

health benefits, all benefits eligible employees will begin to receive weekly updates from

Human Resources. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out the HR Team at

hrdept@franklinpierce.edu. If you have a benefits related question, you can email

benefits@franklinpierce.edu. 

New This Week

The MyBenefits page continues to be updated with new and relevent information,

including:

Updated Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs); and

A new Health Benefits Communication section that will link to all emailed

communications going forward, starting with President Mooney's memo from last

week.

Human Resources Open Office Hours

Human Resources will be holding open office hours next week for those who would like to

learn more about how to upload an Explanation of Benefits (EOB) to WEX or require

assistance in doing so. There is no need to schedule an appointment. Located on the lower

level of DiGregorio, employees are encouraged to stop by Human Resources during any of

the following times: 

Monday, April 1: 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. EDT

Tuesday, April 2: 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. EDT

Thursday: April 4: 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. EDT
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Share this email:

There is still time to sign up for an Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield (BCBS) 

Benefits Plan Education Session!

Anthem BCBS will be providing several virtual education sessions to assist enrollees in

navigating their benefits. Topics covered will include:

How to use the Sydney app;

Information on Explanation of Benefits (EOB); and

Health and Wellness Benefits.

Upcoming Session Dates and Times

Tuesday, April 2: 9:00 – 10:00 a.m. EDT

Thursday, April 4: 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. EDT

All sessions will be conducted over Zoom. 

The Zoom link will be provided to registrants ahead of the respective session.

CLICK TO REGISTER FOR A SESSION

Got News?

Do you have an announcement you would like for us to send out? Maybe an idea for a good news story?

Send it to ravenflash@franklinpierce.edu.

40 University Drive 
Rindge, NH | 03461 US
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